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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Arthurfarms <arthurfarms@juno.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2024 8:37 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 6

TO:     ADEQ   Wes Ward 
RE:     Regulation 6      
  
I am sending this message in response to the request for comments regarding 
Regulation 6.  I fully support a permanent moratorium on CAFOs in the Buffalo 
River Watershed. 
  
I also oppose issuing ANY permits for swine CAFOs, or any other type of CAFOs,  
in the Buffalo River Watershed. 
  
I am asking that you please void the four non-operational permits currently 
located in the Buffalo River Watershed, so they may never be reactivated. 
  
Thank you! 
David Arthur 
6869 Stoney Point Ln 
Springdale, AR 72762 
arthurfarms@juno.com 


